
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24 January 20222 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
To help us make sure we are providing the best standard of education for your children, we’d like to know 
how you feel about our school.  
 
This will help us to:  
 

Find out what we are doing well and where we could do better 
Decide which areas to prioritise when developing our school improvement plan 
Make sure we are meeting the needs of you and your children 

 
Please take the time to complete this survey to help us make Parkside Community School the best it can 
be.  To access the survey, click on the following link: Parental View Survey 
 
We would greatly appreciate you completing the survey via the link above by Friday 28 January. 
Responses will be treated in the strictest of confidence. 
Your feedback is vital in providing us with an accurate and representative parent and carer view. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
L. Asher 
Assistant Headteacher – Parkside Curriculum 

https://bit.ly/3rthxDD

